
Wellington High School Daily Bulletin  
FRIDAY,  JANUARY 19, 2018 

 
 
Monday 

● No School 
 
Tuesday  

● No School 
 

Wednesday 
● Town Hall Meeting- WHS Aud 7:00 

 
Thursday 

● Boys Chaparral Basketball Tourn. 
8:00 vs. Clearwater 

 
Friday 

● Boys Chaparral Basketball 
Tournament 4:30 

 
Saturday 

● Boys Chaparral Basketball 
Tournament TBD 

● JV Wrestling Tournament @ WHS 
 
 

Today's Lunch 
Choice of: 

Pepperoni Pizza 

Italian Sub 

 

Tomorrow’s Breakfast 
 

 

Tomorrow’s Lunch 
Choice of: 

 

 
•  ​Today’s News    ​• 

*The PSAT for 9th grade will be March 1st. If you are 
interested, please sign up in the counselor's office by 
January 25th. Cost is $10.00 
 
*Congratulations to Marisa Black for earning a place 
in the Kansas Music Educators Association State 
Honor Band for the second year in a row. She placed 
second out of over 100 flutes that auditioned! 
 
*Crusaders of the Stage will be presenting TWO 
original ONE ACTS written by your fellow students on 
January 26th and 27th at 7pm in the auditorium. 
Tickets are $3 for students and $5 for adults. One of 

the plays raises awareness about bullying and 
suicide so viewer discretion is advised. 
 
*Circle of Friends Members: if you have an idea for 
our t-shirt design please turn them in by Friday, 
January 26th by the end of the day to Ms. Gray 
 
 
 

* * * * * *      SENIORS      * * * * *
*Zeka Shelter Insurance of Wellington is offering a 
$2,000 scholarship to a WHS 2018 graduate. You 
may pick up the scholarship application in the 
counselor’s office or download it from the 
counselors page on the high school website. The 
deadline to return the form to the counselors office 
is March 29th. 
 
* The Sibyl K. Wells Scholarship shall be awarded to 
a graduating senior student of Wellington High 
School who will attend a Christian College or 
University and who has committed himself or herself 
during high school to participate in school and 
community activities, academic excellence and 
community service. This scholarship may continue 
for an additional 3 academic years for each recipient, 
if recipient continues to qualify.  You may pick up an 
application form in the counselor's’ office or 
download it from the counselors’ page on the high 
school website.  Please return the completed 
application into the counselors office. The deadline 
for this scholarship is March 1st. 
 

 
 

 Guidance Office News 
College Visits During Lunch: 

Monday, January 29th- Fort Hays State 
 

Faculty Bulletin 
 
 


